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Kobre & Kim lawyer and former U.S. Department of Justice prosecutor Robert Henoch spoke
with the independent Israeli newspaper Haaretz to explain the function and application of the
U.S. Foreign Corrupt Practices Act (FCPA) in cases of suspected bribery.
To read the full article, click here (subscription required).
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https://www.haaretz.com/israel-news/elections/.premium-the-netanyahu-milikowsky-ties-could-be-on-the-way-to-an-fbi-investigation-1.7090960?v=B96C935272FA78948F5118BD78D6439F

